
 

  

 

 

   
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                              Friday 13th July 2018  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                Summer 2 Week 6 

A message from the Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Summer Fayre last weekend. It was a brilliant day and enjoyed by all. The 
FOSJ as always did a fantastic job and I am extremely grateful to them. At the last count the amount raised was just 
over £3000 which is brilliant and much needed at a time when we are constantly thinking of ways of generating money 
to spend on our children.  
Next week will be the last four days in school as we break up on Thursday 19th July. I have completed my first full year 
as headteacher and it has flown by. We have made a few changes to further improve our provision and I’d like to take 
this opportunity to thank you all for your support and trust with your most treasured possessions. Your children are also 
our treasured possessions and it is a pleasure to look after them. It’s always sad to say goodbye to those children who 
are coming to the end of their 7 year journey with us, but we will celebrate all they have achieved and enjoyed at our 
Primary school in the Leavers’ assembly on Wednesday 18th July at 9am and look forward to their exciting new chapter 
that is secondary school. We enjoyed a special Leavers’ Mass this Wednesday led by Father Colin in the school hall 
with all Year 6 and their parents/carers. Mr Dawson attended and took away the candle which represented our children. 
Quite emotional. All good things come to an end. This hugely successful year is coming to an end as well. There will be 
no clubs next week as they finished today except for School Breakfast Club will be open 7.45 am to start of school - 
£3 per child per session.   Year 2 mark the end of their Infant journey by having their day trip to Blackpool on Tuesday 
next week – then after the Summer holidays they will be in the Juniors. How exciting! 
            
               Please check your child/children’s bags tonight as 
           they will be coming home with their End of Year Reports. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children who have been making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves 
and have earned the most team points for their classes this week.  
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception –    Joey Gillibrand                                                  Year One –     Logan Seddon   
Year Two –      Lexxie Gillibrand                                                 Year Three –  Laila Forber     
Year Four –     Olivia Nowicka                                                  Year Five –    Zuzanna Batruch  
Year Six –        Olivia Sewell 

Quote of the week – Year 1 “I liked the dance they do in castles, I got to hold the Queen’s Hand”.                                                        
 
 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Miss Daley 
 

Please follow the 
headteacher’s Twitter 
 on @StJosephsLeigh 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Strawberries and ice cream raised 
£232.06.  The money raised is going 

towards play equipment for 
September. 

Bonus ball number 13.  
Well done Miss Lowe. 

 
Good Luck to everyone next 

week. 

 The winning house team is Purple Parrots.  Please can 

the children bring in a toy (non-electrical) on Monday.  

The children will go in the hall to play. 

 

 Can KS1 children bring a bag into school with their name 

on so then they can bring their work home with them.  

 

 Don’t forget to send your Toast and Milk money into 

school for the next term.   

 


